
From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Wilkins, SamSwilkins@ohr.sc.gov

Date: 9/18/2014 8:18:02 AM
Subject: REMINDER: Important Information Regarding EEO Reporting 

Attachments: EEO reporting info 9-14.docx

Please see attached information regarding EEO reporting.

If you have any questions, please contact Jane Page at 803-896-5138.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources Division 
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